East Jamaica Conference of Seventh-day Adventists

Office of the Ministerial Secretary

September 15, 2022

To All: Pastors, First Elders and Church Clerks

To Be Read in All Churches

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ:

Re: Pastors and Family Appreciation Day

Greetings in the precious name of Jesus our soon coming King.

Let me, on behalf of all the Administrators, Directors and Pastors of East Jamaica Conference, commend you all for your sterling contribution to the mission of the church in this territory and beyond.

Once again, our annual Pastors and Family Appreciation Day is here. It will be on October 8, 2022, as you receive this reminder, make it an intentional celebration. May it be for you, your Pastor and family a jolly good time.

God bless you.

Yours in the Masters' Service

Alanzo Whyte, DMin. **Ministerial Secretary**



74 CONSTANT SPRING ROAD • P.O. BOX 181

Tel:(876) 924-1061-5 | Fax: (876) 924-0263

KINGSTON 10, JAMAICA W.I.

E-mail: ejcministerial@gmail.com Website: www.ejcsda.com/